Department of Medicine

Restrictions on fellows’ roles on research projects
Department of Medicine fellows are not allowed to serve as Principal Investigators or Co-Principal Investigators on research projects.  Instead, they should be listed as sub-investigators or another appropriate role.  This applies to both internally- and externally funded projects.  Fellows may serve as PI’s on training and education grants, according to the current University policies, which have some requirements (i.e. faculty mentor).
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